
This resolution should never have been introduced.  
 
SJR 201 is a bad bill! It is the only protection the Oregon citizenry have to combat the 
idiocy of a super majority and their actions, such as the one we are currently in, and it 
must not be passed.  
 
Do the right think and trash this bill.  
 
Best regards,  
 
Sam T. Sapp  
503-881-3501  
sam.t_sapp@comcast.net  
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